
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

It was great to welcome so many parents and carers into school earlier in the week for parents' evening. If you didn't 
manage to make and appointment, please contact your child's teacher, who will try their best to arrange a convenient 
time.  

 

Before the half term break, we were working hard on developing a new school motto. After children, parents, staff 
and governors all having the chance to vote, the scores were extremely even! We have played about with the two 
options a little bit and tried to combine the best bits to give us: 

 

'Learning, believing and growing together.' 

 

We hope this includes the things most important to our school - learning, aspiration, personal growth and 
collaboration. We hope you approve!  

 

Next week I will be talking to the children about our next project. Watch this space! 

 

Have a great weekend 

Mrs S Price  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

SPRING TERM NEWSLETTER   

W/E  23rd February 2024 

WHOLE SCHOOL  

ATTENDANCE:    

93.87%  

LUNCHES: W/C  26/2/24 

WEEK  3 -  Autumn / Winter  

Menu 



Focus Value of the term 

Our focus value is responsibility—we are responsible in everything we 
do 

 

CELEBRATIONS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEPTION Alex Bahaa 

YEAR 1 Tori-Rose Jack 

YEAR 2 Ladeida Ellis 

YEAR 3 Jack Noah 

YEAR 4 Gracie-Lou Elvie 

YEAR 5 Danas Daniel 

YEAR 6 Aalia Scarlet W 

THIS WEEKS ACHIEVEMENTS 



All Thrive Sensory Centre, Leyland 

On Thursday a group of children and staff went to visit All Thrive Sensory 
Centre in Leyland. We all had a wonderful time and hope to visit again!  



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY     

Wednesday 6th March  Mother's Day lunch—details to follow 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day - Dress up as your favourite character and enjoy a themed 
meal at lunchtime 

Thursday 14th March  Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 15th March  Non-uniform day — for chocolate donations 

Y5 Bikeability 

Thursday 21st March  6.00pm Family chocolate bingo   

Saturday 23rd March  Cross Country Competition and Family Fun Run in Astley Park 

Tuesday 26th March  Parents reading session with Caroline Yabantu 

Wednesday 27th March Easter themed lunch 

  












